
 

I am pleased to announce the appointment of Pierre-Antoine Legagneur as the new CEO for 

Togocom and I believe he will add immense value to the Togolese market. With over two decades 

of experience and a proven track record in driving growth, Pierre-Antoine is well-equipped to lead 

Togocom into its next phase of growth and development. I would like to take this opportunity to thank 

Tarik Boudiaf, Chief Commercial Officer and newly appointed Deputy Chief Executive Officer of 

Togocom, who has successfully driven the operational business forward during the interim period. I 

am also pleased with the appointment of Thomas Michoud as CEO for Telco OI. I am confident that 

his experience and operational expertise will benefit Telco OI and its stakeholders. I would like to 

wish both Pierre Antoine and Thomas success in their new roles. 



 

  


